
 

 

 

On Thursday, August 8, crews built on the 
success of overnight firing operations in 
the north/northeast area of the Crazy 
Creek Fire to reduced fuels and secure 
containment lines. On the northwest 
portion, spot fires are fully contained.  
 

Crews will complete prepping 
the final mile of Forest Road 
5820 on the eastern perimeter 
to protect recreation 
infrastructure. 

Today, firefighters will patrol and 
mop-up along the northern 
perimeter. Along the western 
perimeter, remaining heat sources 
within Deep Creek drainage are 
being monitored and firefighters 
and working to hold and secure the 
fireline in that area.  

Resource advisors have 
begun assessing suppression 
repair needs and crews will 
also assess heavy equipment 
needs and determine a plan 
for relocating remaining log 
decks from the northwest 
area of the fire. 

 


